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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE DATE: 2015 February 03
Attention: Chair & Members

FROM: DEPUTY CITY CLERK FILE: 49500-20
Reference: Rez Refit 13-14

SUBJECT: LIGHTED PEDESTRIAN CROSSING AT DUNBLANE AVENUE /
IMPERIAL STREET INTERSECTION

At the Public Hearing held on 2015 January 27 regarding a rezoning application for property
located at 6592/6650 Dunblane Avenue and 6579/6611 Marlborough Avenue, Mr. Trevor
Gibbens, 312-6695 Dunblane Avenue inquired as to when a lighted pedestrian crossing will be
installed at the Dunblane/Imperial Street intersection.

Arising from discussion, Council adopted the following motion:

1. THAT the matter of a lighted pedestrian crossing at the Dunblane Avenue / Imperial
Street intersection be REFERRED to the Traffic Safety Committee.

gld Cleave

Deputy City Clerk
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